[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Adderbury Parish Council Clerk 
Sent: 21 August 2018 19:16
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Planning Application Consultation - 18/01309/REM

Please see below, Adderbury PC's comments on the above.

The Parish Council has concerns that this development has wholly inadequate arrangements for parking.  There are 95 homes with 157 parking places, of which only 57 comprise a single garage.  This will create another estate appearing to be a parking lot with the inevitable on-street parking.  In addition, there is no policy to ensure adequate storage space and a lack of garages, means even this poor form of personal storage will be missing for many homes.
 
Thanks,
Theresa Goss
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Adderbury Parish Council
T: 01295 710965
E: adderburypc@hotmail.com 
W: www.adderburypc.co.uk
Follow Adderbury Parish Council on Facebook or Twitter @adderburypc

